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It was brought to my attention that Mr. Walls shared his YouTube Channel with 

some of our 4th grade scholars. This information was shared with scholars prior to 

his last day with Trix Academy, which was on Friday, March 18, 2022. This was not 

approved or authorized by any means by Trix Academy.  I am asking all parents to 

please advise your scholars not to view or subscribe to this YouTube Channel. I 

have already talked to all of the 4th graders regarding the channel and explained 

to them that the content is not age-appropriate. Mr. Walls has been replace by Ms. 

Bell as our 4th grade math teacher for the remainder of the school year. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to give me a call at 

313-426-1020.

Sincerely,

Luvenia Perkins

Trix Academy School Leader

Ms. Perkins

Dear 4th Grade Parents,


